
‭Karen DiVietro‬
‭Elementary School Principal‬

‭24 South Main Street‬
‭P.O. Box 1188‬

‭Moravia, NY 13118‬
‭Phone:  315-497-2670‬

‭Fax: 315-497-3961‬

‭March 11, 2025‬

‭Dear Parents/Guardians:‬

‭The Moravia Central School District will provide three full day Universal‬
‭Pre-Kindergarten Programs. All resident children who will be four years old by‬
‭December 1, 2025, are eligible for participation in this program. Transportation will be‬
‭provided by the district.‬

‭Parents/Guardians who wish to have a child considered for enrollment in the‬
‭Universal Pre-Kindergarten Program must fill out the attached forms. Return the‬
‭completed application to the elementary office‬‭on or before 3:00 p.m. Tuesday, June‬
‭3, 2025.‬

‭Qualified children are chosen based on a lottery system. Parents/Guardians will‬
‭be notified about their child’s acceptance into the Universal Pre-Kindergarten Program‬
‭by July 17, 2025. Questions should be referred to Karen DiVietro or Kristi Rouse at‬
‭(315) 497-2670.‬

‭Sincerely,‬

‭Elementary School Principal‬


